

Mersey Park Primary School January 2017 Newsletter



Value of the Month: Hope Headteacher: Mrs M Thomas

Dates to Remember

Monday 9th January – School re-opens for Spring term at 8:50am Thursday 12th January – Foundation 2 Audio and Visual screening Friday 13th January – Half Term Trophy Assembly 9:00am Tuesday 24th January – Armadillo Restaurant Years 1 & 4 Wednesday 25th January - Armadillo Restaurant Years 2 & 5 Thursday 26th January - Armadillo Restaurant Years 3 & 6



المهمكال

Medical & Dental Appointments

Evidence of any appointments must be shown at the school office if a pupil needs to be collected during the school day or arrives late. If you have an appointment on a **Friday** afternoon and need to take your child out of school, the office must be notified in advance, as the whole school attend an assembly and we need to seat your child near the door. Your co-operation in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

School Watch

If you see any intruders in the school grounds during the break, please contact one of the following numbers:

Metro Security 666 5265 Or Police 709 6010 Thank you for your vigilance.

Celebrating Christmas at Tranmere and Charing Cross Methodist Churches

Christmas Eve – Christingle 5pm at Tranmere Methodist Church.

Christmas Eve – Midnight Communion 11.30pm at Charing Cross Methodist Church.

Celebrating Christmas at St Catherine's Church

Christmas Eve – Christingle 4pm Christmas Eve – Midnight Communion 11pm Christmas Day – All-Age Communion 11am

St Catherine's Church, Church Road, Tranmere.

Armadillo Restaurant

As a reward for good manners and good behaviour in the lunch hall, staff can nominate a child to be included in a visit to the Armadillo Restaurant for lunch. Parents will receive a letter if their child is nominated to attend this event.

The children will attend in groups as follows: Tuesday 24th January – Years 1 & 4 Wednesday 25th January – Years 2 & 5 Thursday 26th January – Years 3 & 6

Attendance

50 continue to have the best attendance this term, with **F1am**, **3S**, **4Y**, **5PL**, **6D** and **6J** all improving their attendance in the last month – well done! 100% certificates for the Autumn term will be presented at the trophy assembly on 13th January, and there will be a prize draw for all pupils with attendance of 95% or better.

